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I-395/SR 836/I-95 DESIGN-BUILD PROJECT

LANE CLOSURE ALERT

I-95 NORTHBOUND AND SOUTHBOUND

SR 836 EASTBOUND

Continue reading on the next page...

Financial Project Numbers: 251688-1-52-01, 423126-1-52-01, 423126-2-52-01, 429300-2-52-01

• MONDAY, FEBRUARY 4 THROUGH FRIDAY, FEBRUARY 8 - Three lanes on southbound I-95 
from NW 29 Street to NW 17 Street will be closed nightly. Two lanes will be closed between the 
hours of 9 p.m. to 5:30 a.m., and the third lane will be closed between the hours of 10 p.m. and 
5:30 a.m. The lane closures on Friday will occur between the hours of 11 p.m. and 11 a.m.

• SUNDAY, FEBRUARY 10 THROUGH THURSDAY, FEBRUARY 14 - Three lanes on southbound 
I-95 from NW 29 Street to NW 17 Street will be closed nightly. Two lanes will be closed between 
the hours of 9 p.m. to 5:30 a.m., and the third lane will be closed between the hours of 10 p.m. 
and 5:30 a.m. The lane closures will allow the contractor to shift the travel lanes to the right 
approximately six feet in order to set up a work zone in the median between NW 29 Street 
and NW 17 Street.

• MONDAY, FEBRUARY 4 AND SUNDAY, FEBRUARY 10 THROUGH WEDNESDAY, FEBRUARY 
13 -Three lanes on northbound I-95 from NW 17 Street to NW 29 Street will be closed nightly. Two 
lanes will be closed between the hours of 9 p.m. to 5:30 a.m., and the third lane will be closed 
between the hours of 10 p.m. and 5:30 a.m.

• SUNDAY, FEBRUARY 3 THROUGH THURSDAY, FEBRUARY 7 - One inside lane on eastbound 
SR 836 from NW 19 Avenue to NW 10 Avenue will be closed between the hours of 10 p.m. and 
5:30 a.m. 
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Please note that this schedule may change due to bad weather or other unforeseen 
conditions.

The work is part of the I-395/SR 836/I-95 Design-Build Project that will reconstruct the I-395 corridor 
from the SR 836/I-395/I-95 (Midtown) Interchange to the MacArthur Causeway Bridge, including 
the construction of a Signature Bridge over NE 2 Avenue and Biscayne Boulevard; double-deck SR 
836 from west of NW 17 Avenue to the Midtown Interchange and the replacement of the concrete 
pavement on I-95 from NW 8 Street to NW 29 Street.

For additional information on the test pile work or the project please contact Oscar Gonzalez at 786-
280-0983 or via email at ogonzalez@mrgmiami.com. Additional project information can be found on 
the project website, www.I-395miami.com.
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CONSTRUCTION ALERT
The project contractor will be driving a test pile on site 5A today, Friday, February 1, and is scheduled 
to mobilize to test site 6 (shown in map below) on Wednesday, February 6 to drive one test pile into 
the ground. The test pile program is designed to gather data that will enable the design engineers 
to further develop the foundation plans for the I-395 Signature Bridge. The test pile operations will 
produce noise and vibration at times, and a monitoring program is in place to ensure that levels 
remain within acceptable limits.


